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   HATTIESBURG --- Sources have informed the staff at usmnews.net Reporter that 
officials in both the USM EEOC offices and the USM Department of Human Resources 
are contacting former CoB secretarial staff and seeking information about their 
experiences while employed in the CoB.  According to our sources, this process is in its 
early stages, and comes at about the same time that the CoB’s central administration 
vacated the Dean’s office suite on the second floor of Joseph Greene Hall.  This story 
promises to be interesting, and we will be updating this Developing Story as things 
progress. 


